
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30th April 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I would like to inform you that there will be a meeting for parents of pupils 

starting Pre-Grade, on Monday 15th September at 10:00am at St. Joseph 

School Paola. 

 

The meeting will start with a very interesting talk by Ms. Karen Bishop, Family 

Therapist, “Kif nistgħu ngħinu lit-tfal tagħna ta’ eta’ bikrija”.  This will be 

followed by a meeting with the Head of School where School Policy and other 

important points will be discussed. 

 

We feel that parents should consider this meeting of primary importance.    

IT WOULD BE APPRECIATED IF CHILDREN WERE LEFT AT HOME. 

 

Details about the first day of school for pre-grade girls (Monday 29th 

September 2025) will also be given on that day. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
Dr. Kenneth Vella  

B.Ed (Hons), P.G. D.E.A.M, M.Ed (Educ Lead), Ph.D. 

Headmaster   

 


